
On Apr 19, 2018, at 7:51 AM, Sarah Olds wrote: 

 

Good morning!  Just wanted to send a quick update on me. I got the test results back and it was 

negative for tuberculosis.  2 wonderful doctor-friends that know my history with cancer both 

recommended that I have a CT scan done to make sure that there wasn’t something cancer-

related going on in my lungs.  After an emotional couple of days of waiting, I had the scan done 

on Monday.  The radiologist at the hospital here in Mozambique says it’s all clear.  We are still 

waiting for the radiologist in the States to give her feedback.  But we are believing for just 

that…all clear!   

 

I’m still coughing a good bit and feeling short of breath.  My doctor-friends are now wondering 

if it could be allergy related or perhaps mildew in our home.  Just so happens that I am going on 

a little girls retreat this weekend so I’ll be away from our house for a couple of nights.  We are 

going to see if my symptoms change any.   

 

Please keep praying for the final results of the CT scan as well as a solution for this cough. 

 

Thanks friends! 

 

Sarah Olds-Mondlane 

 

On Apr 19, 2018, at 9:47 AM, Sarah Olds wrote: 

 

Me again.  Just got a report back from a radiologist in the States and she says that the CT scan is 

not okay.  She sees an area of concern but says that a biopsy would be pretty difficult b/c it’s so 

close to my diaphragm.  She recommends a PET scan.  A PET scan is not available in 

Mozambique, so I’ll have to see about having it done in South Africa.  This radiologist still 

thinks it’s an infection and my doctor-friend that lives here in Mozambique is hopeful that this is 

all a very expensive route to diagnosing pneumonia but thinks better safe than sorry because of 

my history with cancer.   

 

So, keep the prayers coming! 

 

 

Sarah Olds-Mondlane 


